
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Village of Orchard Park 

 
Please take notice that the Annual Financial Report for the Village of Orchard Park for 
the fiscal period June 1, 2023 through May 31, 2024 has been filed with the Office of the 
State Comptroller.  A copy is available for inspection during regular business hours, 
Monday through Friday, 8:30 am to 4:30 pm at the Village Clerk’s Office, 4295 South 
Buffalo Street, Orchard Park, New York. 
 
 
 
Dated:   August 15, 2024  

 Orchard Park, New York   Mary Beth Jensen 
      Village Administrator /Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 
 


